
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Entertainment in the Lounge 
We are happy to see our entertainment in the lounge being so successful. Keep in mind that 
Saturday nights can be busy and we apologize if the wait is a little longer at the bar. We are adding 
another bartender to the nights that we feel will be busier. In saying this sometimes nights end up 
busier than we think and we ask for your patience and understanding during these times. 
The Rocky Horror Picture Show 
All you Rocky Horror fans, the Legion is putting on the Rocky Horror Picture Show and Dance on Friday 
October 4th. Tickets available at the bar so get your tickets early. This is sure to be a sellout.  Movie starts at 
6:00 p.m. $20 pp. advance / $25 pp. at the door (includes late lunch) 
Legion Week September 15-21 
A big shout out to all the volunteers involved in a very successful Legion Week. We would like to thank the 
Ways and Means Committee for all their planning and organizing. Our Volunteer Appreciation Barbeque 
was not as well attended as we would have liked, perhaps you don’t even recognize yourself. All the people 
that volunteer on the Executive, everyone who does a meat draw, a door, running around, helping with 
decorating, kitchen help, help during the Poppy Campaign, any one that sits on a committee, Poppy 
canvassing etc. Where would we be without you? A big thank you to Una and Sheila for hosting this event. 
The Pork Patio Party and karaoke night were well attended. A big thank you to Scott Beaith, Rob Lloyd and 
Stuart Hayward for volunteering to prepare the meal for the Pork Patio Party, as well as to Maria, Tracey and 
Theresa for serving food and Tom for hosting.  Special thanks to Tom who went out of his comfort zone to host 
Cornhole. Rumor has it that if encouraged he may do it more frequently. The Bake Sale was another huge 
success thanks for all the donations and to Ruth and Sue DeMille for hosting. Also thanks to Una and Roberta 
for hosting a fun shuffleboard afternoon. 
Thanksgiving Weekend 
There will be no Ladies Darts on the Monday. Euchre will continue but there will be no soup and 
sandwich. The lounge will close at 6:00 p.m. 
Halloween Dance Saturday  October 26th in the lounge 
Come on out and join us for the spooky sounds of Whiskey Mojo. Put on your best costume!! There will be 
prizes awarded for best costumes. Members are free nonmembers are $10.00 
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 Poppy Campaign 2024 
The Poppy Campaign runs from Friday, October 25/24  
through to November 11/24. Poppy boxes will be distributed  
throughout the city to the various businesses on Friday, October 25/24 
and picked up on Tuesday, November 12/24. Our cadet groups will 
be assisting as in previous years. Volunteers are welcome and needed 
to assist with the various jobs within the campaign. Call Sue Demille 
705-957-7866 or Sheila Davidson (705) 243-1302 if you can help. 
Remember that the Poppy Campaign is an integral part of our Legion. 
If you can afford time please consider volunteering. 
Sunday Sessions: 
We will be continuing the sessions throughout the fall and winter.  
October 6th - Cameron Von 
October 13th - Bob Butcher 
October 20th - Chris Collins 
October 27th - John Goodchild 
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